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North Olympic Land Trust is a local nonprofit dedicated to the conservation of 

open spaces, local food, local resources, healthy watersheds and recreational 

opportunities. Founded in 1990, the Land Trust has permanently conserved over 

3,300 acres vital to the communities of Clallam County, including:  

More than 520 acres of local farmland  

 

12 river -miles of quality stream and river habitat  

 

More than 1,800 acres of forestlands, including over  

460 acres of working forests 

This Annual Report is intended to inform you about Land Trust activities in the past 

year and build awareness of your conservation impact. On the following pages, 

youôll learn about both new and ongoing community partnerships, the launch of our 

ñLove Where You Liveò community campaign, the grand opening of the 280-acre 

Lyre Conservation Area, and the successful protection of the Historic Ward Farm.   

As we move deeper into 2017, our attention is focused on some very exciting land 

protection opportunities. These include efforts to conserve 132 acres of farmland in 

eastern Clallam County, and more than 30 acres near the mainstem of the Elwha 

River thatôs known to provide some of the best salmon habitat within the watershed.  

Thank you for your continued support! As always, I am very excited to touch base 

with supporters and talk about conservation ideas and strategies that can continue 

to build on our excellent quality of life here on the Olympic Peninsula.  

 

 

Tom Sanford 

Executive Director  

 



Through a series of restoration methods, scientists with the Lower Elwha Klallam  Tribe aim 
to restore instream and floodplain habitat conditions of the Pysht River. Such efforts are 
expected to facilitate salmon recovery, improve water quality and reduce risk of flooding. 
The 74-acre Pysht River Conservation Area is part of this collaborative restoration project, 
which will enable nearly 2 miles of the river to be restored. The Pysht supports populations 
of Chinook, Coho and Chum salmon, as well as Steelhead and Cutthroat Trout.  
* Restoration work at the conservation area is set to occur in summer 2017  

Restoration  
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On April 23, 2016, a community celebration officially marked the opening of the Lyre 
Conservation Area. Providing 280 public acres for non-motorized day-use activity and access 
to the Strait, the property is the largest land protection project in the Land Trustôs 27 years. 
The area features the estuary at the mouth of the Lyre River, streams, tide flats, kelp beds 
and a ½ mile of Strait of Juan  de Fuca shoreline. It also includes a large diverse upland forest 
and excellent habitat for an array of wildlife, including both migratory and resident bird 
species. 
Visit the Lyre!   

Lyre Conservation Area 
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